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Memo # U2021-028 
9 Feb 2021 

 
Memo to : The University Community 
 
Subject : Reappointment of Junior High School Principal   
   and Law School Dean 
 
 
I am pleased to announce that upon my recommendation and the endorsement of their 
respective Vice Presidents, the Ateneo de Manila Board of Trustees reappointed the 
following at its meeting on 6 February 2021: 
 

Mr Jose Antonio P Salvador  Junior High School Principal 
1 June 2021 to 31 May 2024 

Atty Jose Maria G Hofileña  Law School Dean 
1 June 2021 to 31 May 2024 

Let us continue to support our university leaders with our cooperation and prayers. 
 

 
(Sgd) Roberto C Yap SJ 
President 
 


